Selectmen's Meeting Pike Memorial Hall - Cornish July 5, 1977

Request of Thomas Sisson that the Fire Department burn building on his property was brought up for discussion and voted to contact the Fire Chief as to the desirability of complying with the request.

Voted to grant the request of Alan Metcalf to hold an auction at his place of business in September with the agreement that the traffic problem would be taken care of.

Bradley Perkins questioned if there had been any progress on survey or work on Route 5 as it intersects Route 25.

Chairman reported he had not been able to get a figure on resurfacing sidewalks from contractor and only 1 bid on excavation of them.